
Compensation and Benefits Committee Report

Great Basin College Faculty Senate

March 15, 2024

The Compensation and Benefits Committee submitted revisions to the professional development policy 
and application at the February Faculty Senate meeting for review by senate and departments. The 
revisions were for clarity only and included no substantive change to the policy.

The Compensation and Benefits Committee recommends a motion to approve the revisions as 
presented and that the new policy and application be put into use in the 2024-2025 academic year.

Respectfully submitted,

John Patrick Rice, Ph.D., Committee Chair


